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MORUYA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 Last week the colour run as part of Children's Week was definitely a highlight. It was 

lovely to see some family and friends join us and we were incredibly proud of all        

students. In particular the kindness and friendship they showed to each other that     

enabled all students to be running and enjoying the colour together was fantastic.  

School Planning for 2023 

The process of evaluating our School Improvement Plan for 2021-2025 will occur during 

Term 4. As a part of the analysis and planning process it is important that we have    

input from our staff, students, parents and school community. Over the coming weeks 

we will be considering new and interesting ways that we can listen to and share ideas 

from all of our stakeholders. We will keep you posted with events and dates and      

welcome any ideas you might have. Below is information regarding the Tell Them From 

Me survey which begins the evaluation and planning process for us.   

Tell Them From Me—Parent Survey 

The Tell Them From Me parent survey is a valuable source of feedback for us that is 

used to guide future school directions and ensure that we are meeting the needs of our 

community. The survey can be accesses this week and we would greatly appreciate it if 

you were able to spare a few minutes to complete the survey. They survey can be     

accessed at http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/moruya    

Stage 2 Excursion to Canberra 

This week Year 4 will travel to Canberra. We know that this will be a rich learning       

experience for all students and that they will have a fabulous time away. Thank you to 

all of the staff who generously give up their time to attend overnight excursions. Thank 

you also to our parents for your support of these memorable experiences for our        

students. 

Congratulations Ella 

We would like to congratulate Ella in Year 5 for representing our school at the State  

Athletics Championship. Ella demonstrated exceptional skill and sportsmanship. It is an 

outstanding achievement to compete at a state event. Well done, Ella. 

Have a great week, 

Sarah Davis 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/moruya


OUR CLASS SUPER STARS  

BUTTERFLIES  

BEES  

EMUS  

STARFISH Jemma, Ed, Ivy, Callie, Sarah 

DOLPHINS Zarlee, Emilia, Olivia, Jackson, Koa 

ECHIDNAS Indy, Levi, Eloise, Mia, Andy 

2/3 NGARALS Brooklyn, Willow, Lily, Cooper, Bentley, Layla, Ruby, Kaleb, Eli, Elouise, Phoebe, Telio 

3O Luca, Ty, Chris, Keahli, Chelsea, Jake, Chris, Damian, Charlie, Caydence 

3/4M Taurean, Bella, Charlee, Hannah, Prezlee, William, River, Lateesha, Jamal, Lucas, Max 

4MB Blake, Eboni, James, Nick, Ryan 

BILIMAS  

BANGGU  

BIRRUWA  

2/6H  

5M Brayden, Lachlan L, Jakobi, Natalie, Dustin, Lachlan S,  Alysha, Sheikh, Scarlett, Sophie, 

Emily 

5/6T  

6A Bryce, Pheebie, Hannah, Declan,Willow, Logan, Ethan, Erin, Blake, Jimmy, Kirsty,      

Bryden, Fletcher 

 

BRONZE:    Jack R  

 

 

 

Nate N, Brendan, Zara, 

Chris, Pete, Mitul, Mila, 

Izabella, Ivy, Lucas, Immy, 

Sarah, Mavis, Mary,    

Xander, Evie, Lachlan R, 

Connor, Chelsea, Tessa, 

Kyle, Nikias 

 SILVER:   Jackson, Zarlee, Callie, Willow, Bella, 

Charlee, Lucas N, Jamal, Max K, Chris, Chelsea M, 

Eboni, Brayden, Lachlan L, Jakobi, Natalie, 

Dustin 

 

 

 GOLD:   Elouise, Blake S, Scarlett, Hannah, Erin  

 



  

 

 

Color Run Day 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2/3 Ngarals in Kitchen Garden 

Ngarals’ writing about their first experience in Kitchen Garden  

First I sat at the table and the teacher named Jess explained 

what to do. Then we went to check on what to do n knife skills. I 

finished last but I think I did really well.  

Then when we were waiting, I started doing the dishes and 

some people helped me. The dishes were more fun than I 

thought. I was loving it.  

Then we made stuff to dip the potato chips in. It looked like gua-

camole, but it apparently was way better, and they weren’t lying. 

I was amazed, I even wanted another plate and I got it! I loved it. 

I wished I could have it at home or even better at my mum’s 

shop. Well at least she sells burgers.  

At the end, everyone came together and ate all of the food since 

it was that good. Then sadly, we went back. Well, I can’t wait 

until the next time we go the Kitchen Garden. 

Telio 

Chop! Chop! Chop! Wow, that knife was loud.  

At Kitchen Garden I was in the kitchen area. I got to chop potatoes. 

The others did it too. It was fun. Then we learnt a lot of ways to use 

a knife safely. We went to the fridge and got avocados. Other peo-

ple mashed the avocado and I juiced the lemons which I poured 

into the mashed avocado. We put herbs into the avocado dip.  

Oh nice, the potato chips were ready. With the left over herbs, we 

put them in the water to make the water have flavour. While we 

were doing that, I saw my friend Mila in the chicken coop, it was 

really funny.  

Then we all came together and ate the food we made. 

Phoebe Earl 

Did you know that the queen bee lays about 2000 eggs every day? 

The females go to collect the nectar and pollen. The males feed 

the babies at the hive. The worker bees carry the pollen in their 

backs and legs. Some bees have no stingers, they stay in the hive. 

Mila Rickards 



Asthma...did you know? 
 

 

Parents/carers need to inform the school if their child has asthma. 

Students with asthma need ready access to their reliever medication when an attack        
occurs. 

If the student with asthma is young, or needs assistance to administer the asthma       
medication, the principal will consult with parents and staff to determine the best          
arrangement. 

All student Asthma plans should be updated every 12-18 months by your G.P. The School 
can provide you with an Asthma Care Form to give to your GP as required. 

Each school has a staff member trained in the administration of prescribed medications 
and the Department's Administration of Medication in Schools. 

The school must know the students who carry their own asthma reliever medication with 
them while at school and on all school related excursions. Parents/carers must complete 
a written request for the student to carry their own asthma reliever medication. 
A response letter will be provided to parents from the Principal  confirming arrangements 
for the student and the information included in the students health care plan if required.  

 
  Attendance Matters…... 

 

Regular school attendance supports students to be connected, achieve their potential 
and increase their career and life options. 

The NSW Department of Education’s School Attendance Policy and related procedures 
are the key documents that describe the responsibilities of schools. 

Parents are legally responsible to ensure that their children of compulsory school age are  
enrolled at and attend school every day it is open for instruction. 

An ‘Application For Extended Leave - Travel’ form is to be completed by the student’s 
parent/carer for any family holidays or ongoing time off from school.  You can obtain this 
travel form from the school front office or click on the link on our School’s website. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/student-wellbeing/health-and-physical-care/media/documents/parent_request_form.pdf


 

Kindergarten 2023 
Enrol online via the school website 

https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Or drop in  to the office for an          

enrolment pack 

 

 

 

 



 
 

If your child is absent from school you 

can reply to the SMS we send out       

between 10-11am. You do not need to  

notify the school  in any other way that 

they are absent. 

 
 

 

VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTIONS 

The payment of voluntary school contributions is a matter for decision by parents and carers.  

If you wish to make voluntary contributions to the school you can do this by paying online via 

our school website https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au – Make a payment – then follow 

the prompts.  You can also pay at the school office with EFTPOS or cash. 

Our voluntary contributions for 2022 are: 

First child       $45.00 

Second child       $25.00 

Third & more children     $0.00 

Kitchen Garden contribution 2022:  $20.00 per family 

Library Contribution (TAX DEDUCTIBLE) $20.00 per family 

 

Voluntary contributions gives schools the ability to raise funds to supplement departmental 
allocations for student resources and to enable their educational, sporting and other          
programs to be initiated, maintained or enhanced. 

 

 

Please consider donating your preloved uniforms to the uniform shop clothing 

pool.  These are used for supporting students who require a change of clothes 

throughout the day and also sold for $2 per item supporting the P&C .   

https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Stage 2 & 3 Swimming  -  Friday (all term) 

Kindergarten 2023 transition - Wednesday 2 November (week 4) 

                 Monday 7 November (week 5) 

                 Wednesday 9 November (week 5) 

Year 4 Canberra Camp -  Wednesday 2 - Friday 4 November 

Year 6 University of Wollongong at Batemans Bay -  Thursday 3 November  

Year 3 Shelly Beach Excursion -  Friday 4 November 

 Life Education Kindergarten - Year 2 -  Wednesday 9 & Thursday 10 November 

Kindergarten to Year 2  Mogo Zoo excursion -  Wednesday 16 November 

Stage 3 Canberra Camp  -  Wednesday 30 November 

 

 

 

 

  

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM MARSHALLS 
 
“We kindly request that parents provide written or verbal notification to their child’s 
bus driver or the bus company, should the child intend to get off at a different bus stop 
than that listed on their travel application. The bus driver has a responsibility to ensure 
children arrive safely at their home or school address and for that reason will not allow 
a child to get off the bus at another location without prior knowledge of parental 
consent.” 
  
Marshall’s Bus & Coach Company Pty Ltd 
Ph: 02 4474 4991 

 

 

 

tel:02%204474%204991


 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 

YEAR 5 STUDENTS 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

Community News 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

 


